
Dear (insert name of legislator here), 
 
As a (parent/community member) of DuPage High School District 88, which consists of two 
high schools within your district, I am concerned about the impact Senate Bill 1 will have on 
public education in Illinois. 
 
Under this bill, District 88 stands to lose $3.3 to $3.7 million each year. This loss would shift 
even more of the burden of public school financing to local taxpayers. Our community cannot 
afford this bill.  
 
I strongly believe our children deserve a quality education that is not at the expense of others. A 
clear, fair and logical funding formula should be developed – and this is not represented in 
Senate Bill 1. Please listen to the people within the communities you represent. Please vote 
“NO” on Senate Bill 1, and please tell your constituents to also vote “NO.”  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Name: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________  
 
City, state, zip code: ___________________________________________ 
 
 
  
 
 


